
 

 

Amended Visitor Policy     

October 20, 2020 

Delta Health - The Medical Center continues to move forward to providing full-service care for our community.  

This includes updating the visitor policy while maintaining a safe and healthy environment. 

• One visitor per patient will be allowed.  All visitors must enter through the main or 

emergency room entrance and check in at the front desk.  Masks are required for 

everyone that enters the hospital.  This includes all campuses and clinics. 

• Visitor times: 

o Main – 10:00 AM – Noon; 4:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

o ICU - 10:00 - 10:30 AM; 8:00 – 8:30 PM 

o Overnight guests will be permitted by approval of the attending physician or 

nursing supervisor.   

• NICU – only parents or legal guardians allowed for visitation. 

• Maternal Child Center:  

o At the discretion of the physician: One person will be allowed in OR for        

C-section. 

o One daytime and overnight visitor of choice allowed; must check in and out 

with charge nurse if it is necessary to leave hospital for work, child care, etc.  

• ACU and GI Lab – One visitor allowed with exception of pediatric patients.  

• Emergency Department – One visitor allowed except in cases of high ER volume when 

a no visitor policy will be implemented, which is determined by ER charge nurse. 

• Vendors will be permitted in the building. 

• Cafeteria services are open for public use at 75% seating capacity. 

• Medical Records is open to public during visiting hours. 

• Special consideration may be given for end-of-life situations or for patients with special 

needs.  

• ***Due to CDC social distancing guidelines: Unless assistance is required, only patients are allowed to 

be in outpatient waiting rooms and emergency room.  All others must remain outside of the hospital. 


